Lynne Kochmanski, President LWV Washtenaw County May 8, 2025

Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office

Dear Jackie,

It is with great pleasure that I extend my heartfelt congratulations to you, on behalf of the LWV Washtenaw County, on your recent 2024 Clearinghouse (Clearie) Award, "Contingency Planning: Exemplary Contingency Planning and Emergency Response Efforts" for your handbook titled: "More Days More Ways". This is such an outstanding accomplishment, and I wanted to take a moment to acknowledge, on the League's behalf, the hard work, dedication, and passion that you and your office have put into achieving this milestone.

Your staff's commitment to excellence along with your leadership truly sets your office apart, and I am sure that this is only one of many future successes that will follow. You and your staff have not only excelled in this area, but you've also set a positive example for other clerks around our state.

Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved achievement! The LWV of Washtenaw County wishes you and your staff continued success.

Warm regards,

Lynne Kochmanski, President

LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS

president@lwvwashtenaw.org